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OF SEPTEMBER 11TH’

Dear September 11th Families, Rescue Workers and Survivors,

Voices of September 11th cordialy invites you to our annual Forum and Commemorative Luncheon to mark the
Sixth Anniversary. The theme of this year's two day event is “Preserving 9/11" highlighting the 9/11 Living
Memorial project, a permanent digital archive, commemorating the Lives and the Stories of September 11, 2001.
Both events will again be held at the Marriott Financial Center Hotel, 85 West Street, New Y ork City, adjacent to
the World Trade Center site.

The “Preserving 9/11” Forum will be held on Monday, September 10th from 12 Noon to 5:30 PM and will feature
9/11 Living Memorial exhibits, workshops and panel discussions. Preservations experts from the National Archive,
Library of Congress, U.S. Forest Service Memoria Project and New Y ork State Museum will provide information
on techniques to properly preserve your priceless photographs, persona belongings of your loved ones and 9/11
memorabilia. In addition, the WTC Memorial Foundation will update you on the WTC Memorial Museum. Finally,
amagnificent quilt by Mary Henderson will be dedicated to the 9/11 Living Memorial.

A panel discussion on the 9/11 Living Memoria will include family members, survivors, and corporations sharing
their personal experiences participating in the project. Exhibits will feature family tribute pages, artwork, memorials
and other tangible items from the 9/11 Living Memoria archive. Family members, rescue workers, survivors and
other members of the 9/11 Community are encouraged to bring personal items that you would like to include in the
9/11 Living Memorial archive. Appointments can be made to scan photographs and documents during the events.

The Commemorative Luncheon will be held at the Marriott on Tuesday, September 11th, 2007, from 12 Noon to
3:00 PM, immediately following the Commemorative Events. The 9/11 Living Memorial exhibition, featuring
many of the elements of the 9/11 Living Memoria website will be on display before and after the luncheon

An updated schedule of events will be available soon in our weekly e-Newsletter, on the VOICES website
(www.voicesofseptll.org) and included in our quarterly newsletter which you will receive in the mail.

We have reserved a limited number of rooms at the Marriott Financial Center Hotel at a reduced rate of $245 per
night for VOICES Commemorative Events participants. To receive the code for the discounted room rate, please
call our office toll-free at (866) 505-3911.

We hope you are able to join other VOICES members from across the country and world as we continue to expand
our community of support and friendship for all those affected by 9/11.

Warm regards,
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Mary Fetchet
Founding Director
Mother of Bradley Fetchet



